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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24023
Nationally professional-technical education is referred to as career-technical education, the
proposed amendments would update all references in Idaho code from professional-technical
education to career-technical education. These changes would bring Idaho code into alignment
with the common nomenclature used when referencing this type of education.

FISCAL NOTE
The proposed amendments would not result in a direct fiscal impact to the various programs. The
estimated cost for the Division of Professional Technical Education to change office signage,
business cards, letterhead, name badges, etc. is estimated at approximately $3,100. Additional
costs would be those associated with the customary costs accrued by legislative services of
updating Idaho code and the cost to update approximately 14 pages of Idaho Administrative Code
of $840.
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Office of the State Board of Education
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